

Delshire Elementary School

4402 Glenhaven Road; Cincinnati, Ohio 45238; Phone 513.471.1766 Fax, 513.471.1767

6/6/2016

Dear Delshire Families:

I am writing to share updates on whole school communication at Delshire Elementary. We are committed to keeping the lines of communication open between school and home in multiple ways. In addition, in the event of a crisis situation, we want to contact our families as quickly and efficiently as possible.

I want to take this opportunity to remind you of our current methods for whole school communications. We will use text alerts to send reminders of important upcoming dates and, if necessary, to share time sensitive information related to student safety and building security. Text alerts will be sent to the cell phone number that is on file at the school. Please make sure you confirm that we have an accurate number on file so that you will receive alerts in an emergency situation.

In addition to text alerts, we will continue to use our existing communications tools, including:

- Our Weekly Newsletter (Delshire Dragon's Lore), which is emailed, posted to our school website, and available in hard copy format in the front office. (Please email matre j@ohlsd.org or hart j@ohlsd.org if you are not receiving the newsletter via email.)
- The *Delshire Elementary School Facebook page*. Search for "Delshire Elementary School" and "Like Us" to receive regular updates in your Facebook feed.
- One Call Now messages, sent via phone (To receive these we must have a current phone number for your family)
- Letters sent home with students as needed. Most of these letters are sent home on Mondays.
- Oak Hills Highlander App. To sign up for messaging from the district dowload the OAK HILLS HIGHLANDER APP from your app or google play store. These messages will include school delays and weather related closures as well as other important district wide information.

We appreciate your continued support and interest in your child's education. Please do not hesitate to be in touch if you have questions or concerns. Thank you!

Mark Winters

Ward D. Winters

Principal